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WEST BERGHOLT NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
 

Over the course of two Saturdays in October the Neighbourhood Plan, in 

nearly its completed state, was on display in the Orpen Hall. 

NP plans must include proposals for new housing. Although new 

proposals always cause concern, it is the first time in the Parish history 

that we have been given the chance to present our own views.  

 

Over 450 residents attended the exhibitions. Much appreciation was 

voiced about the work undertaken so far and many constructive comments 

were made.  

 

The NP steering group would like to thank all those who attended. 

 

We have received many completed questionnaires but we encourage as 

many village residents as possible to contribute either by filling in a paper 

copy, a collection box is at the Co-op post office, or going on line to 

complete a digital questionnaire at:- 

 

www.westbergholt.net/neighbourhoodplan  
 

The more responses we receive the more valid the final document will be. 

 

West Bergholt is our village and we must decide on its future together. 

 
For more information contact:- 

Steering Group chairman – Chris Stevenson tel. 241708 

 

http://www.westbergholt.net/neighbourhoodplan

